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	CYNGOR SIR CEREDIGION COUNTY COUNCIL
Ysgol Gymunedol Llwyn yr Eos Community School
Penparcau
ABERYSTWYTH
Ceredigion
SY23 1SH
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Mr Brian A L Evans
	
Ffôn/Phone 01970 617011
                                                                                                            01970 625809        

                                                                                                                                                            




Dear Parents/Guardians,

It has been a busy and enjoyable month since we started back in school. Please don’t forget that you can keep up to date with all or fantastic learning experiences by following the school Twitter page @llwynyreos 

Please find below a quick update and reminder about some upcoming events for the month of October.

Siop Ffrwythau/Fruit shop:
Going forward the cost of fruit at the fruit shop in both the infants and juniors will be 40p.

Flu shots 1.10.2024:
If you have not returned your child’s flu shot forms. Please can you do so by tomorrow morning.

PTFA Outdoor Cinema Night 3.10.24:

You will have received numerous parent mails advertising our upcoming Outdoor Cinema night (poster on Facebook &Twitter pages also).

Just to confirm that this event is for pupils, parents, carers, guardians and families of the school and not open to the general public. 

The forecast is looking promising at the moment… This is sure to be an excellent night for us as a school community. Please come along and enjoy a fantastic evening with the school.

Diwrnod Shwmae 15.10.24:

This is always a positive day for the Welsh language. Children can come to school dressed in red, white or green or in traditional Welsh clothing or sports kit. There will be a range of activities held throughout the day and you can keep up with all the fun by following our school twitter page @llwynyreos .
We kindly ask for a donation of £1 towards to support the event. 


PTFA Curry & Quiz Night 25.10.24:

A reminder of the details for our parents and teachers curry & quiz night.

A fantastic way to kick start the half term holidays. Teams of four can enter the quiz. For £10 per person you will have entry to the quiz and foot. It is a bring your own bottle evening. We hope to see parents, guardians, friends of the school attending to support. Posters with further information have been shared via our social media and parent mail service. Tickets or more information can be found via Miss Iola in the main reception. 

HMS/INSET DAY 25.10.24:

The school will be closed for pupils on Friday, 25th October for a school INSET day. 
The school will reopen on Monday, 4th November. 

School Photos 05.11.24:

Individual school photos will be held on Tuesday, 5th November. If your child has a sibling/siblings who attend the school and you wish for them to have photos together, you will need the children to arrive from 8:15 am – 9:00 am for these photos to be taken.

Thank you for all your ongoing support for the school

Best wishes

Brian Evans
Head teacher 
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